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 November 2, 2006 
Dear Steve,
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your involvement in the Niagara Grape & Wine Festival 2006.
Once again all the entertainment was exceptional at this year's festival in Montebello Park, St. Catharines.
Your performance was outstanding and it was a pleasure to work with you. Looking forward to our next gig together!
Please stay in touch.
 
Sincerely,
E. Michael Dixon
905-322-8608
Entertainment
Niagara Grape & Wine Festival
905-688-0212 Extension 30
Fax 905-688-2570
www.niagarawinefestival.com
8 Church St. Suite #100
St.Catharines, Ontario
Canada L2R 3B3

 


